Thank You!!

We wish to extend our sincerest appreciation to Jarred(project
manager) and the entire crew which worked on our new pool cage.

All showed kindness and were very polite, a pleasure to have
working on our property.

We are very pleased with the results and commend the entire crew
Jor their proficiency and expertise.

Again, thank you; we will enjoy the pool cage for many years to
come.

Sincerely,

Marsha and Hank Hurtz
2547 Splitwood Way
Clearwater, FL 33761
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